
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

           Friday 16th July 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Only two school days left of this school year – so this will be the final update message for this 

academic year. 

Last Day 

Our school year ends on Tuesday at the usual time - 3.15pm. We will try to make sure most of the 

children’s belongings are sent home on Monday. The children will be watching the Leavers Service on 

Tuesday morning. This service will also be posted on our website – under the ‘Services’ tab. 

Reminders for Y6 

Pupils in Y6 are meeting at Beechenhurst Café at 9.30am on Monday morning. 

On Tuesday, the children in Y6 will need to remember to bring a spare set of clothes (that they don’t 

mind getting wet), a towel and their water blasters (if they have one). This will ensure they are 

prepared for their water fun afternoon! 

Classes – Next year 

This week all the children have had the opportunity to meet with the children and adults that will be 

in their class next year. Mrs Christie visited Robins and Wrens on Tuesday afternoon as part of her 

preparation to become the new part-time teacher in Woodpeckers. This afternoon, we gave the 

children the opportunity for some free time on the recreation ground as the class group they will be 

in next year. Each class enjoyed spending some time together – and we gave them a small treat to 

celebrate the amazing effort they have made this year. It was a lovely way to end the week. 

Drop off and pick up 

It is highly likely that we will return to our usual arrangements for dropping off and picking up 

children from September. We have, however, decided to keep the current systems in place for 

Monday and Tuesday. The children are used to the current systems and we think it would be fairer 

for them to just keep the systems in place for now. 

We’ve had some glorious weather to end the week. Let’s hope this continues through the holidays. 

Enjoy the weekend and stay safe. 

Stephanie Severn 
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